
From: Sally and Ivor Hopkyns   
Sent: 10 March 2021 16:06 
To: George Smith <George.Smith@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning in Burdrop Display 21/00477/F 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Smith: 
 
I note the owners of the Pheasant Pluckers Pub in Burdrop, Oxfordshire, have applied, for a 
second time, for planning permission for a large barn next to their vineyard. 
We would like to object as there is no precedent for building on this site and any waste 
would flow into the Sib. Valley which is in a Conservation Area.  We most strongly object to 
the whole project but especially to the felling of trees and taking out of the hedgerow 
beside the property, in the valley. 
 
We understood that in order to fell a tree where the diameter of  the trunk is  more than 4”, 
is against the law.  In this case  several trees with trunks larger than this have been taken 
down and we object to this.  When we took out some small plum suckers next to the Village 
Pond we had to get planning permission!! 
 
Sincerely  
Ivor and Sally Hopkyns 
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